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TRAFFIC SIGNAL (Control signal) in Port of Nagoya is going to be 
replaced to LED lights. 
During construction period, Control signal keeps working with hanging 
curtains. 

 

  Construction Period (Control Signal )  new  
  ●  WEST SIGNAL STATION 

 0900-1600(local time) on Sat, Jan 22, 2022 
 0900-1600(local time) on Sun, Jan 23, 2022 

 

※ NORTH SIGNAL STATION, KINJO SIGNAL STATION ,EAST SIGNAL STATION 
and KINJO INFORMATION BOARD have already completed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

※ Hanging curtains are substituted for the Control Signal 
※ If you cannot see the signal, contact Nagoya Harbor Radar. 
※ We will announce when the construction schedule is changed 

because of bad weather or some other reasons. 
 

 

TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF TRAFFIC SIGNAL 
(WEST SIGNAL STATION) 

《 ex. hanging curtains 》 

【CONTACT】 
・NAGOYA Vessel Traffic Service Center 

   VHF: （Nagoya Harbor Radar） 
TEL: 052-398-0712 (Direct)  URL：https://www6.kaiho.mlit.go.jp/nagoyako/ 

・Maritime Traffic Department, 4th Regional Coast Guard Headquarters 
TEL: 052-661-1611 (main) 


